
cancellation notice 

 
  Municipal Buildings, Greenock PA15 1LY 

 
  Ref: LC 
   
  Date: 21 January 2022 
   
   
Please note that, with the concurrence of the Chair, the meeting of the Planning Board 
scheduled to be held on 2 February 2022 has been cancelled due to lack of business. 
 
 
 
 
 
ANNE SINCLAIR 
Interim Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Enquiries to – Lindsay Carrick - Tel 01475 712114 
 

 


